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mpalermo@mayfieldschools.orgSeptember 22, 2020


Dear Band Families,


I am here to give an update as to what is going on for the rest of the marching season.  I plan on specifically speaking about Senior Night for all of our Class of 2021 students, and THE PRIDE OF MAYFIELD Band Finale.  As many of you are well aware, we performed our only home game, as of now, last Thursday.  At this point, here is what I know from our band standpoint and the guidelines of the OHSAA:

*Unfortunately existing OHSAA guidelines prohibit any type of special ceremony, including SENIOR NIGHTS at playoff contests. Though played at home sites, playoff games are under the control of the OHSAA. There is a possibility of a traditional regular season game following playoff elimination based on 2020 OHSAA football guidelines. Schools are permitted to schedule additional regular season games after playoffs since the regular season was reduced to six games.  Please note that there is no guarantee this will take place.

*As far as The Band Finale goes, here is my plan.  Because of COVID and the rules that govern it, there is no way we can have a typical band finale in the wood gym.  We cannot accommodate the seating and properly social distance to make this event proper.  My suggestion is to wait until spring and see what changes with COVID, and if we are allowed to go back to a normalcy policy, then we will have a band finale in the wood gym.  If not, we will wait until spring and end the year outside on the football field with a band finale.

As mentioned at the beginning of the year, we need to EMBRACE THE CHALLENGE, and unfortunately this is challenge that is hard to accept.  I want you all to be aware that I am working on solutions for these situations, but I need your patience and flexibility as we move through this process.  I understand that COVID is a global pandemic that we were not ready for, but we all need to accept it and do what we can to move on.  As I always do, I will continue to keep you informed as to what is going on with the band, band events, and band logistics.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the meantime, if you have any questions that are related to this band program, please contact me at the information above, and I will be happy to get back to you.  Stay strong Mayfield, and EMBRACE THE CHALLENGE!!!


Sincerely,

Michael C. Palermo

Mr. Michael C. Palermo
Director of Bands
(440) 995-7858
@PrideOfMayfield
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